
 
 

TEMPORARY FOOTWAY CLOSURE – 405793 THE BRIDLE, CASHES 
GREEN 

 (CAINSCROSS PARISH) STROUD DISTRICT 
 

Gloucestershire County Council, as traffic authority, intends to make an Order 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to temporarily 
close part of the 405793 The Bridle footway, Cashes Green from its junction 
with Hunters Way to outside the property known as ’No 68 The Bridle’ for a 
total distance of approximately 100 metres. 
 
The reason for the said closure is for footway resurfacing works. 
 
The said footway is expected to be closed from 3rd March 2025 until 7th 
March 2025 only or until the works have been completed. For further 
information, please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 514 or 
visit www.gloucestershire.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site. 
 
Emergency access and pedestrian access to adjoining properties, will be 
maintained. 
 
DATED:  12th February 2025 

 

    
   

for Assistant Director of Legal Services 
LW/83964 
Legal Services, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester GL1 2TG 


